
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Vermont Truth & Reconciliation Commission: Announcing VTRC Logo Contest 

Montpelier,VT October 31, 2023 - The Vermont Truth and Reconciliation Commission 
(VTRC) would like to announce a Logo Competition to all Vermont residents interested in 
participating. Students are highly encouraged to join in. We are seeking a logo that will 
represent the mission of the VTRC.  We are committed to tackling systemic discrimination in 
the state and as our approach to this work must be creative, we seek a logo to exemplify this 
process.  

Rules 
• Contest starts Tuesday, November 7, 2023 and runs to Friday, December 1st 2023
• Open to all people and students are highly encouraged to apply
• Complete originality by the artist
• Deadline for receipt of the finished logo November 30, 2023
• Judges of the contest will be the VTRC Team

Legal rights to the winning design will belong to the Vermont Truth and Reconciliation Commission. 

Imagine 
What does truth mean? 
What does reconciliation mean? 
What might justice look like? 
What does community mean to you? 
What does community-building look like? 

Prize 

Gift 
Certificate of Appreciation 

The Commission's official website can be found at https:\\vtrc.vermont.gov 

Please submit your logo for the contest at this email: VTRC@vermont.gov.   
These submissions will be for the Admin’s eyes only. The VTRC Team will judge without knowing 
who submitted what logo.  Please place your name, contact information, age if you are a student, 
and perhaps a short description of how you came about your design.  If selected, a release form will 
be necessary in order to proceed. 

https://vtrc.vermont.gov/
mailto:VTRC@vermont.gov

	FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
	Untitled

